
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

July 11, 2021 – July 18, 2021 

Sunday (7/11)         

  9:00 am  Worship Service    

Monday (7/12)   

 

Tuesday (7/13)    

   

Wednesday (7/14)  

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  

   

 

Thursday (7/15)   

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  

Friday (7/16)    

  

Saturday (7/17)   

 

Sunday (7/18)         

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting  

 

 

 

 

* You can watch a live stream of Sunday’s  
service at  Facebook.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the service is 

recorded and available on our Facebook page.  

Sermon will continue to be recorded and            

available after Sunday’s service on our        

website.  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, July 11, 2021 

Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 

We will have services 

on Thursday night at 

6:30pm for the month 

of July. There will NOT 

be any music.  



Why not check out the morning meditations on  

WHBL at 7:26am or between 10:45am and 

10:50am. You can also check out the Morning-

Meditations.com web site - where you can listen to 

meditations anytime and anywhere. You can also 

find out what's happening in our area churches and 

schools. You can support this mission with a gift to 

the church which can be used to sponsor the        

broadcasts.  Pastor Matz will be on the week of July 

12th.  

Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for               

assigning your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The 

church has received $3,204 in Choice Dollars 

grant funds this year. Last year our total was 

$4,532 . Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and  follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 

$2,676, 1st Half 2020 $813,  3rd Quarter 

2020 $510, 4th Quarter 2020 $631,                   

January $187, February  $165, March 197, 

April $232, May $198 & June $259. 

Our Food Pantry is in a constant need of the                
following items:   Jelly, Jam, Snacks, Pork & 
Beans & 
Chunky Soups 

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation Every Sunday                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Tell your server what church you 

are from or write the church name on the receipt and 

Texas Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food 

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those that 

have used this wonderful program. The church received 

$30.19 last year and $7.60 so far this year.  

Lutheran Church           

Broadcasts. You can            

listen to a local Lutheran 

church service at 7am on 

98.5fm or 1420am or the 

Lutheran Hour at 6:30 on 

WTMJ 620am. Local channel 14 airs church                 

services on Wednesdays and Sundays.  

AMAZON SMILES FOR ST. MARK 

YOU BUY ... ST. MARK RECEIVES 

All of us have to shop and many us do so Online 

at Amazon. 

Did you know that Amazon will donate a                     

percentage of your purchases to St. Mark? It's 

simple -automatic - and a great way to support St.  

Mark · every · time you shop at Amazon. All at no 

cost to you!! 

Here's what you do. Type in smile.amazon.com. 

You'll find the same prices., selection and                

shopping experience as the regular Amazon site. 

On your first visit to smile.amazon.com select St. 

Mark Lutheran Church Sheboygan, WI as your 

designated charity. Then begin shopping as         

normal and Amazon will send a percentage of 

your purchases to St. Mark. Then, each time you 

wish to make Amazon purchases -go to 

smile.amazon.com—make your purchases and 

Amazon will automatically make a donation to 

our church. IT’S THAT SIMPLE! 

Choir Director needed 

Our Savior’s Lutheran Church in Sheboygan 

(917 Mead Avenue), is seeking a part-time choir 

and possibly handbells director. Duties include 

leading the choirs in weekly rehearsals and           

participation in two Sunday services per month 

in addition to selected Feast Day services (i.e. 

Christmas, Easter, etc.). Knowledge and                       

experience in Lutheran liturgical service                    

practices is required. Salary negotiable. If            

interested, contact Pastor Jim Schulz at the 

church at 920-452-4005 

or jimschulz50@gmail.com. 

Offerings to St. Mark 

We now have online giving through Vanco. 

You can use this option to make a one time 

offering or set up a regular contribution. The 

link for this is on the website 

stmarksheboygan.com. Click on the box that 

says Donate to St. Mark Lutheran Church. If 

you need more information please contact the 

office.  

Sheboygan Pops Concert Band 

2021 Summer Schedule                                                              

6:30pm at Fountain Park 

July 21st                                                                     

August 4th                                                                    

August 18th    

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

"Rainforest Explorers - Jesus Leads The Way" 

Bethlehem Lutheran Church                                        
1121 Georgia Ave., Sheboygan                                   
Monday, August 2nd - Thursday, August 5th            
8:30--11:45am  

Registration is open online for children going into 
4K--5th grade for the upcoming 2021-2022 school 
year.  We will be spending the morning in God's 
word through stories, songs, games, food and fun! 

6th--8th grade students are welcome to join the 
S.W.A.G. Squad (Saved with Amazing Grace).  This 
squad is led by Mr. Wegner and our Pastors, with 
special Bible studies, servant projects and fun 
games! 

Volunteers Needed!!  Adults and high school 
youth are needed to serve, sing, lead or set-up. 

Please use the following link for registration, 
S.W.A.G. and volunteer sign-up:  https://
vbsmate.com/bethlehemvbs   

Questions?  Contact Katie Schallock at 
katie.schallock@ourbethlehem.com or 414-708-
1112 
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